
Market Notice 
18 July 2016 
MN_49/2016 

 

X-COM: Change in the business day 
timetable  

 

 

 1 

  

Attention: DCPs, ICPs, XCOM 

Priority: MEDIUM 

Topic:  X-COM: change in the business day timetable  

 

 

Dear Client, 

We are pleased to inform you that new business day timetable for X-COM will be in force starting 

from the 18th of July. This change has been carried out within a continuous process to increase the 

effectiveness of the Service and to meet requests from Participants.  

 

The new time schedule is available within the Service Notice of X-COM published in the following 

web page (link).  

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Post Trade Sales  

Ph. +39 02 02 33635283  

e-mail: pt.sales@lseg.com 

http://www.lseg.com/markets-products-and-services/post-trade-services/settlement-and-custody/monte-titoli/collateral-management/x-com-documentation

